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GOVERNOR EXTENDS SANGKEN AND VAISAKHI GREETINGS  

 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended warm greetings to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the auspicious 

occasion of Sangken.  

Joining the Khampti and Singpho communities in offering prayers to Lord 

Buddha for peace and tranquility in the society on this joyous occasion, the Governor 

expressed his hope that the festival, which marks the beginning of the New Year, will 

harbinger renewed prosperity in the wider community.  

The Governor also conveyed good wishes on the occasion of Vaisakhi, which 

coincides with the Sangken Festival. 
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